P. Y. Lo, LLB (Lond.), Barrister-at-Law

28th September 2004. By Fax Only: 2523 3207

Constitutional Development Task Force Secretariat, (Attn: Miss Madeline Chan)
Constitutional Affairs Bureau,
3/F Main Wing, Central Government Offices,
Lower Albert Road, Central,
Hong Kong.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: No 3 Report of the Constitutional Development Task Force

I have written to the Task Force on 21st August 2004 expressing my views on the No 3 Report. I now write to supplement my views on one matter.

Section 31 of the Chief Executive Election Ordinance (Cap 569) should be repealed. There should not be any provision in the electoral or other laws prohibiting or restricting the Chief Executive from being a member of a political party.

Regards,

(Signed)

(P. Y. Lo (Mr.))